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What are your intentions to understand your partner? Are you
sure you understand a man or a woman in your love relationship?
Isn't it nice for you, ladies, to have an interesting conversation
with a man and thus make life more precious, more lively? Wouldn't
you like to understand a man or a woman with whom you are in a
loving relationship, or with whom you would like to be in a
relationship? Is it possible that your choice of attitude as well
as your choice of intention are the causes? And now, what are your
feelings that initiate these future intentions? Is it love or fear?
How to interest a man in your intentions? What does it mean to
understand, to learn, to know? Now you? If you are attentive and
receptive, then I would like to show you a new point of view that
could lead you to perceive a completely different observation and
reflection concerning your relationship with a man. But if you are
closed off and convinced that you know men, then why go on and
conform to what you already know? It's your freedom of
choice.
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Today is December 17 and it is
the last week before our Christmas holidays. I have to rush to go
to school because we have a lot of blocking to complete this week.
I had spent a sleepless night because I was reviewing my lessons
because I have the baccalaureate exam to pass this year. It was
six-thirty in the morning when I came out of my bathroom, in my
drowsiness, I rushed to the kitchen to try to retrieve my cup of
coffee and to try to make my breakfast right away. Once in the
kitchen, I noticed that my mother was standing in front of the
lever of the sink while doing the dishes, she was rinsing some
dishes. As my mug was in the cupboard right above his head and
still wanting to get my mug back. I stood behind her as I leaned
down to try to find my mug and the box of cereal that was in the
cupboard just above her head. I managed to open the cupboard with
my right hand and trying to reach the cereal box, I failed to
maintain my balance and unconsciously tripped against my mother.
The two of us tipped over and as she had worn a very short skirt
with a nylon thong underneath, my cock was stuck between the slit
of her huge ass. As we had, both felt the feel of my cock between
the slit of her huge ass. She started screaming:
  
-Stephan!
  
Like, I hadn't done it on purpose, I tried to get my balance by
holding very tightly the small stool that was right next to where
we had tripped. Fortunately my father, Steve JP Morgane, who was
reading his newspaper in the living room and he couldn't hear my
mother's cry. And to tell you a little about my mother, her name is
Samantha Noëlla Morgane, she is the marketing director of my
father's manufacturing company. She is 37 years old, however the
beauty of her shape resembles a woman in her twenties and as this
morning she was dressed in a business woman's suit with a skirt
down and a white shirt, my tail remained sticking between the slit
of her huge ass got erect. It was a shame for me because my mother
had felt the erection of cock when she had remained arched between
the slit of her huge ass and I had seen the thong she was
wearing.
  
- Mom, I'm sorry. I just wanted to get my cup and the box of
cereal back! I told him hastily while having a tone of regret.
 

This moment of contact of my cock against the slit of her huge
ass, being an important event for my mother. She automatically
turned to me with a smile on her face.
  
-Didn't you know that your tail almost slipped into something
you probably don't know its importance! So be very careful next
time! She whispered to me while moaning.
  
Being surprised at his response. I glanced down the hallway that
leads to the living room to see if my father had his attention on
our conversation. Nevertheless, he was peacefully reading his diary
as usual.
  
-The next time ? I asked her while wanting to understand the
meaning of what she evoked through this sentence.
  
But, she didn't give me any answer and she rushed back to the
sink to try to finish what she was doing. Not wanting to disturb
her anymore, I headed for the cupboard while recovering my cup and
the cereal box. I walked over to the dining table that was in the
kitchen and started to prepare my breakfast, feeling frustrated
with my mother's response. So, I glanced at my mother, that's when
I noticed that she was no longer focused on the task she was doing.
Knowing her very well, I was certain that she was daydreaming about
the sensation she just felt from the fact that my cock had brushed
the slit of her huge ass for a while. It does not surprise me that
this incident is a major event for mother because I know perfectly
well that Steven JP Morgane, my father is an egocentric businessman
and all that interests him in life is to be a lot of money. He
devotes himself completely to his business and even the sexual
pleasures of my mother hardly interest him. He spends all his time
on business trips and taking an interest in the turnover of his
companies. I once overheard my mom confessing to one of her friends
that my dad only makes love to her once every two weeks and the
only position he was interested in and knows how to do is the
missionary position. You know what ? It's kind of sad for me to
know about my parents' sex life like this. I feel a lot of
compassion for my mother because she is a very beautiful woman, in
addition she is above all a sexual being. She spends her whole day
being frustrated with her love and sex life with my dad. Without
lying to you, I never fantasized about having sex with my mother.
Although I regularly see her bras and thongs lying around in the
dirty and clean laundry basket every day. I swear to you that the
idea of one day having sex with her never crossed my mind. It's
true that I just jerked off twice in a row with one of her worn out
thongs, but I fantasized about my classmate.
  
In shock to see my mother distracted by what just accidentally
happened, I tried to rush my breakfast, then ran out of the
kitchen. My mother is a dreamer by nature and knowing her
perfectly, she will not regain her psychic balance anytime soon, I
was aware that she will spend almost an hour of time in front of
the plates dreaming.
  
Once at school, the idea of having put my mother in this state
of escape haunted my mind. I couldn't even concentrate on the two
assignments we had during the day before our release for the
Christmas holidays. When I got home in the evening, I headed
straight to my room. I spent the whole night in my room revising
and logging the two tests that we will have on Tuesday.
  
The next morning, when I woke up around four in the morning, I
tried to jerk off twice in a row so that my cock wouldn't be erect
when I meet my mom in the kitchen. Because if ever my father had
the slightest suspicion that my cock had touched my mother's ass,
he could kill me. After my shower, I got ready then I left my room,
I had gone to greet my father in the living room. It was to check
his position in the house and as usual, he had his full attention
on his diary. I knew my mother would still be doing the dishes at
this time in the kitchen. So, before entering the kitchen, I swore
to myself that I would do my best not to touch her huge ass with my
cock again.
  
Once in the kitchen, I approached her and I took care not to
lean on her, nor on her huge ass before recovering my cup and the
cereal box. After taking these two objects, I went to sit at the
kitchen dining table and while preparing my breakfast, I watched
the way my mother dangled her huge ass in front of me while moving
it in extraordinary ways. back and forth. She was moving her huge
ass while washing the plates and cups like someone waving a red
flag at me.
  
As I did not react, I felt in her eyes that she was
disappointed. She scowled her face while sighing:
  
-Hmmm…Oh…Lord!
  
I knew she was disappointed that she hadn't felt her own son's
cock against her huge ass. Being aware of my mother's level of
reverie and her level of fantasy for carnal pleasures which are too
developed for me. I rushed to get my breakfast and when I wanted to
get out of the kitchen. I heard my mother swear in disappointment
behind me. I wasn't easily distracted by his reaction, I went to
school anyway. I handled the two events we had to do throughout the
day on Tuesday well.
  
On Wednesday morning, I woke up at the first sound of my alarm.
I didn't even jerk off, I quickly took my shower. I was careful not
to wear any panties this morning when I got dressed because I
wanted my mom to feel the length and thickness of my cock between
the slit of her huge ass. I didn't want to change the time of my
going into the kitchen because if I went into the kitchen a little
earlier before my mother started doing the housework. My dad, who
is a very bright and sharp-eyed businessman, I didn't want to
arouse his suspicion, so I left my room at the usual time while
walking around the living room to try to check my father's position
then I headed for the kitchen. At the same time when I walked into
the kitchen, my mother was rinsing her first cup. I walked over to
her while pointing directly behind her massive ass. Knowing well
that my mother was a sensual woman, she did not hesitate to put her
huge ass a little further back. The pressure was perfect, my
perfectly erect cock stuck between the slit of my mom's huge ass. I
felt my cock well nest between the crevice of her plump ass. Then
when I sat up. My perfectly erect cock slid deeper between the slit
of her plump ass. The feeling I felt was so great that I performed
this up and down motion for a while deeper between the slit of her
huge ass. The contact was so obvious that my mother's dreamy mind
would register the stiffness of my cock, its size, length and
thickness. I saw my mother who was completely frozen in front of
me, she was there taped, closing her eyes while feeling the
intensity of the sensation she was feeling.
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